Mia Lee (6A)

Workers deserve to be treated fairly

Hong Kong’s economic recovery seems to have done little to raise general living standards.

Hong Kong is an international financial hub, from where lots of products are exported all around the world. Yet despite our well-developed economy, about a million workers in Hong Kong are still poorly paid. Many of them live under the poverty line. It is not easy for them to make ends meet, even after they work hard for a long period of time.

The establishment of a HK$28 minimum wage rate should be good news to poor labourers. Yet some employers have fought back by cancelling their workers’ paid lunch breaks. This means that workers often do not benefit as much from the scheme as they should. Some of them may even end up suffering losses as their boss cuts back on paid working hours.

These labourers have contributed their time and hard work to make Hong Kong a thriving cosmopolitan city. They deserve reasonable wages and basic welfare benefits.

I hope workers will have higher living standards soon.
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